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Memorandum 

To: Michael Behrendt, Town Planner 

From: Dave Kurz, Chief of Police 

Date: December 1, 2017 

Re: Office Addition 

I have reviewed documents you supplied me reference a modification/addition to 
the officer area at the Great Bay Animal Hospital on Route 108.   I did not detect 
any issues in the proposal that would create problems for the Durham Police 
Department’s capability to deliver services. 

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me. 


